TIME CAPSULE

The Time Capsule placed beneath this plaque
in June 1994 contains letters and objects
linked to the many environmental concerns
felt by the children of today.

Letters from the adulits apologise for the
overcrowding, pollution and resource scarcity
we fear we will leave behind. They also state
our commitment to overcome these problems
through individual and concerted action,
so that all species may share life together
on a safe and sustainable planet.

Our goal is to make the apology unnecessary by
the time the capsule is opened on 5th June 2044.

It is better to light a candle than
“ to curse the darkness
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